
Como Lake Middle School PAC 
Wednesday November 15, 2017 

 

Attendees:  Darren Stewart, Dan Wyper, Tamara Dean, Caren Eigenmann, Ruby Bains Aulakh, Wei Liu 

Approve minutes from Thursday September 28, 2017 

Treasurer Report 
General Account $578.32 
Gaming:  $6890.60 
Donations:  $2279.49 

Administrator’s Report 
School wide movie, “Wonder” taking place on Friday November 17, 2017. 

Genius hour has kicked off, sports up and running. 

Reminder of the two pro-d days November 23rd & 24th 

New report card template: 
Includes student perspective, from your teacher, collaborative goals set together with the child, teacher 
and parent, and self-assessment done by the student at the end of the year.  Final section will also 
include letter grades. 

Three-way conferences:  December 5 & 6 

Winter activity day January 31st at Mount Seymour 

Budget 
Wish list from teachers: 
- $100 per class division ($1400) 
- Gr. 8 leaving ceremony 
- Buses for winter activity day ($3094.44) and Playland ($3073.66) 
- Games for the games room ($265.30) 
- Saleema Noon (parent evening-$350, kids $500) 
- Drug awareness 
- Internet safety awareness (ie. Jesse Miller) 
- Leadership group (supplies) 
- Guitars/ukuleles 
- 12 iPads ($430 each) 
- Performances 

Wei motioned to accept PAC budget (please see attached report), Ruby seconded 
- $350 Teacher appreciation lunch 
- $100 Gr. 8 Leaving Ceremony 
- $5000 Buses  
- $1000 Presentations 
- $1000 Performances 



 
- $1400 ($100 per class division) 
- $100 games 
- $100 Leadership 

Dpac 
- Discussed new changes with curriculum and classroom compositions 
- Canada’s education system top 10 in the world and BC top 5 
- Ministry of Ed.’s goal is for Canadian students to be leaders in the world  
- Principals giving presentations of new report card template 
- Parent education opportunities available almost every month (listed on website) 
- Next Dpac meeting at the end of November 

Door Prize 

Adjournment 
 
 

 

 


